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Docket No. 50-456
Docket No. 50-457

Commonwealth Edison Compaay

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed
Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 606290

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated August 17, 1982, informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct the items of noncompliance which we
brought to your attention in Inspection Reports No. 50-456/82-01(DETP);
50-457/82-01(DETP) forwarded by our letter dated July 7, 1982. We
will examine your actions relative to Violations 1, 3 and 4 during a
subsequent inspection.

With regard to Violation 1, we must deny your request to withdraw the
item. We fully understand your position regarding equivalent documenta-
tion relative to post-tensioning activities. Nontheless, S&L Specifi-
cation L-2772 is specific in its requirements regarding the preparation,
approval and use of stressing sequence drawings. Our follow-up in-
spection of this item will include verification of the proper stressing
sequence, as required by the applicable work procedure and pertainent
Field Change Requests. No additional response to this item is required.

In response to your comments regarding Violation 2, upon detailed review
of the record we concur that the item does not constitute noncompliance
with NRC requirements. We regret any inconvenienc. this may have caused
you. Accordingly, Noncompliance No. 50-456/82-01-02; 50-457/82-01-02
will be deleted from our records.







